August 14, 2009

Contact — Sarah Mangham, Director of Finance 312-0084
smangham@eci.buda.tx.us

Solid Waste Collection / Disposal Contract

The Request for Proposals (RFP) bid number 2008-09 07-3 for the Solid Waste Collection/Disposal
Contract is hereby cancelled.

Upon reissuance of the RFP, you will be notified of the request to provide a proposal.




